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Errata 

Errata 

The last issue of the fALL Journal inadvertantly contained 
several errors. 

The feature article "Copyright and the Learning Center: 
Issues and Resources" omitted an acknowledgement con­
tained in the original module. The "Copyright" module con­
tained contributions from Irene Starr (University of 
Massachsetts), Bruce Parkhurst (Boston University), and 
Christina Powell (University of Michigan). Additionally, Lynn 
Crandall works at the University of Michigan. The Journal 
apologizes for these omissions and errors. 
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